
Response to Applicant – No Records Responsive 
Form 4D 

May 13, 2021 

Re:  Your request for access to information under Part II of the Access to Information and 
Protection of Privacy Act, 2015 [Our File #: 2021-09] 

On April 26, 2021 received your request for access to the following records: 

Any records in the Town's possession from the past three years that are specific to Rogers' 
running of fiber to homes (FTTH) in the Town of Paradise - permits, easements, plans, etc. 
involving Rogers. Specific addresses or developments not referenced. Seeking information 
on the Town’s involvement in the process. 

Please be advised that the ATIPP Coordinator for the Town of Paradise has reviewed this request 
and the Town of Paradise has no records responsive to your request. 

Please be advised that you may ask the Information and Privacy Commissioner to review the 
processing of your access request, as set out in section 42 of the Access to Information and 
Protection of Privacy Act, 2015 (the Act) (a copy of this section has been enclosed for your 
reference). A request to the Commissioner must be made in writing within 15 business days of 
the date of this letter or within a longer period that may be allowed by the Commissioner. 

The address and contact information of the Information and Privacy Commissioner is as follows: 

Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner 
2 Canada Drive 
P. O. Box 13004, Stn. A 
St. John’s, NL. A1B 3V8 

Telephone: (709) 729-6309 
Toll-Free: 1-877-729-6309 
Facsimile: (709) 729-6500 

You may also appeal directly to the Supreme Court within 15 business days after you receive the 
decision of the public body, pursuant to section 52 of the Act (a copy of this section has been 
enclosed for your reference). 



If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me by telephone or by email. 

Sincerely, 

Terrilynn Smith, CPA, CA 
ATIPP Coordinator  

for




